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Director’s Message 
 
On behalf of Bharati Vidyapeeth’s College of Hotel And Tourism 
(BVCHTMS), Navi Mumbai, I cordially extend a warm welcome and 
invitation for a constructive and professional association with our 
college. We will take persistent efforts to address your needs of qualified 
and trained personnel for the full-time and internship hiring 
requirements of your esteemed organization. We are positive that our 
students will meet your expectations since we groom them to nurture 
their all-round development and excellence both academically as well as 
on other concurrent fronts. This is reflected by our trend of academic 
toppers in University of Mumbai as well as trophies awarded to us in co-
curricular and extracurricular activities at inter-collegiate level. We 
assure you that our association will help to create synergy to yield 
promising results to both of us. Our college has been on the forefront for 
promoting industry-institute interaction. This is reflected in our 
constructive events of industry visits, guest lectures, seminars and 
conferences, summer projects and campus placement drives etc. I 
sincerely thank all our esteemed industry partners for their professional 
and valuable support in our above mentioned activities and are looking 
forward to welcome you again in the campus. I personally extend a warm 
welcome on behalf of BVCHTMS  family to the organizations visiting us .  


